
 
 

Planning Committee 
 

6 October 2021 
 

Late Representations 
 

Since the last date for the submission of views on applications/matters before the Committee 
this evening, representations in respect of the under mentioned applications/ matters have 
been received.  The letters, copies of which will be available for inspection by councillors at 
the meeting, are summarised below. 
 
Item 5 – Planning Applications 
 
No late representations have been received. 


